
October 1, 2021

LETTER FROM THE PRINCIPAL
Dear Families,
Next Friday is Conference Day. All teachers
have reached out to parents in regards to
scheduling a conference via Zoom. If you
haven’t heard from them, please reach out.
This is a great opportunity for you to connect with your
child’s teacher and ask any questions you may have.
Things are going well at San Miguel, everybody is in a
routine and the students are learning. Have a wonderful
weekend.
Warm regards,
Patrick Eagle

DATA CONFIRMATION
Data Confirmation is the process we use at the beginning
of the year to gather all of your student's important
information and create emergency cards.  If you have
completed this process, thank you! If you haven't finished
yet, now is the time. Please use the following link: Data
Confirmation Instructions for Parents

PTO UPDATE
Look for a flyer next week with information about our
Enrich Our School (EOS) fundraiser.  We encourage parent
volunteers and are going to reach out soon about forming
committees so parents can help. Volunteers will need to
be vaccinated to enter campus. It’s a great way to get
involved, show support for your children and their school,
and be a part of such an amazing community.
If you would like to volunteer for an event, please reach
out to Cherie Piland, cpiland@mwusd.org
Like us on Facebook:
https://m.facebook.com/SanMiguelElementaryPTO/

PARENTS NEEDED
I also need a volunteer or two to help with the Running
Club. It would consist of helping students scan their cards
on running day which is Tuesdays from 12:15-1:15. Again,
email me if you are able to help. peagle@mwusd.org

ABSENCE INFORMATION
Please call in your student's absence each day that they
are out of school. Dial (707) 524-2960 then press 3 for
attendance. Be sure to include the reason for the
absence. Thank you!

CONFERENCE DAY IS COMING UP
Conference day is Friday 10/8. Please
contact your child’s teacher about
scheduling a conference over Zoom if you
haven’t already.

REMINDER ABOUT SCHOOL
LUNCHES
School lunches have become much more

popular with students this year, which is great!  Lunch
count is taken by the teachers and given to the kitchen
staff for preparation. Students must order their lunch in
the morning so we have the correct count. Students who
decide later in the morning they want a lunch, and then
take one at lunch time without ordering it, throws off the
count. The last few students going through the line then
don’t have a lunch waiting for them. Thank you in advance
for your help with this.

A ‘NOTE’ FROM THE MUSIC TEACHER
Please email me if you are interested in joining the Mark
West Education Foundation Board. Our next meeting is
Monday at 6:00 pm via zoom.
kkauffman@mwusd.org

UPCOMING DATES
10/4/21 - MWEF Zoom meeting 6:00 pm
10/8/21 - Conference Day, no school for students
10/29/21 - Halloween Dress up day
11/1/21 - Staff Day, no school for students
11/9/21 - Make up Picture Day
11/11/21 - Veterans Day - School Holiday
11/22-11/26 - Thanksgiving Holiday

4th graders completing chalk
math.

https://mwusd.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/07/Data-Confirmation-Steps-for-Parents-21-22.pdf
https://mwusd.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/07/Data-Confirmation-Steps-for-Parents-21-22.pdf
mailto:cpiland@mwusd.org
https://m.facebook.com/SanMiguelElementaryPTO/
mailto:peagle@mwusd.org
mailto:kkauffman@mwusd.org


See more photos below

6th graders on Shiloh Park hike

6th graders on Riverfront Park field trip

5th graders listening to a water conservation presentation
from the Sonoma County Water Agency


